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NEW AND IMPROVED: WINTER NEWSLETTER!!

 
 

~FAMILY~
 

Please enjoy our NEW and IMPROVED Newsletter! Let me know what you think about SWAY by giving the

newsletter a “like” by clicking this icon  at the top right-hand side of the screen of this email!  
https://sway.office.com/vjzpDUi5egPRz9Lt?ref=Link 

Tameka L. King
Fri 11/9/2018 9:30 AM

To:CSH_All_Staff <CSH_All_Staff@browardschools.com>;

Cc:CSH_ADMIN_GG <CSH_ADMIN_GG@browardschools.com>; Gia H. Roberts <gia.roberts@browardschools.com>; Patricia A. Brown <patricia.ann.brown@browardschools.com>;

https://sway.office.com/vjzpDUi5egPRz9Lt?ref=Link
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Colt Winter Newsletter
sway.office.com

Dear Colt Family and Friends,

 
 

 
Helpful Tips:

If you read it on the computer screen, just scroll down and the stories will populate automatically.
The viewing looks different on cell phones but still just as nice.

This icon located at the bottom right-hand side of the SWAY document is great for navigating quickly to
the story you want to read.

 
I’m always trying to do things bigger and better. I really hope you like it!!  

Any constructive feedback is also greatly appreciated!
 

One Team, One Goal…
We are #ColtsUnited

 
 

"Characterize people by their actions and you will never be fooled by their words."  

https://sway.office.com/vjzpDUi5egPRz9Lt?ref=Link
https://sway.office.com/vjzpDUi5egPRz9Lt?ref=Link
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Tameka L. King, Ph.D 
Direct Line: (754) 322-0517 
Assistant Principal, Coral Springs High School
CSHS Website: coralspringshigh.browardschools.com
 

 

 
Under Florida law, e-mail addresses, and all communications, including e-mail communications, made or received in connection with the transaction of School Board business are
public records, which must be retained as required by law and must be disclosed upon receipt of a public records request, except as may be excluded by federal or state laws.  If you do
not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.  
 

https://www.browardschools1.com/coralspringshigh

